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                           “For of him, and through him, and to him, are all things: to whom be glory for ever.  Amen.”  Romans 11:36 

 

October  2018 

 
 
 “And the LORD shall be king over all the earth: in that day shall there be one 
LORD, and his name one.” (Zechariah 14:9).  Greetings from Western Australia in the 
precious name of the Lord Jesus Christ. We hope that each one is doing well. 
  

In addition to completing the newspaper articles, we have been able to order 
another printing of our gospel bulletins for distribution among the various 
neighborhoods.  It is always my goal to reach every household, if possible, and we are 
always thankful for every opportunity to speak with people in the process. 

 
The Lord continues to send visitors to the services from time to time, for which 

we remain thankful.  A recent visitor, a young man, talked with me for a considerable 
time after the service and seemed very troubled about his life, as well as his soul.  He 
was walking around Geraldton and “wandered” into the services after hearing the 
reading of the Scriptures.  We are hopeful that his heart was opened to attend unto the 
things of the Gospel.  He told me he was making his way back to Perth hoping to be 
reconciled to his family.  

 
I was able to talk with Pastor Norman Malu in Port Moresby and he informed me 

that the church there and the churches in the Highlands are all doing well.  The church 
in Port Moresby is planning special services in December for their 16th anniversary as 
an organized assembly.  We are always thankful for the Lord’s blessings upon His work 
in Papua New Guinea.   
    

Thank you all for your continued love, prayers, encouragement, and support for 
the Lord’s work in Australia and Papua New Guinea. 
 
Love in Christ,  
Frank James 


